Faith In God Missions

July 2025

Liberty in Christ:

"For, brethren, ye have been called unto liberty; only use not liberty for an occasion to the flesh, but by love serve one another" Galatians 5:13. We are indebted with gratitude to all who have served and continue to serve our country, fighting for the freedoms and liberty we enjoy today. While we are thankful for the liberty we have as a citizen of the United States of America, we must not forget the only One who can give true freedom and liberty...Jesus Christ. So friends, with this liberty we have received from Him, let us, in love, serve one another!

Mission Bags:

We are so thankful each year for the outpouring of generosity with the Mission Bags for Mexico. These bags are such a blessing not just to the children receiving them but also to the missionaries to have something packaged and ready to give out. Enclosed is a list of items, if you or your church would like to be a part of making Mission Bags for the children in Mexico. We need to have these bags into our office by October $1^{\rm st}$.

Thinking About Thanksgiving & Christmas?!?!?

It's hard to believe, but we are half way through the year! Our mission trip to Mexico is quickly approaching in just 4 short months. Please be in prayer for the trip, funds needed for fuel and travel expenses, Thanksgiving and Christmas Meals, mission bags for the children for Christmas, blankets for those in need and above all for lives to be changed by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. God is doing great things and we are so thankful to be laborers for Him!

Thanksgiving & Christmas Dinner...\$1.50 per plate Blankets...\$5.00 each

Small Toy for Christmas...\$5.00

Kitchen Items Needed for Mexico:

Many of our mission partners have expressed a need for paper products and kitchen items to help them continue feeding those in need. We plan to be able to take these items with us and distribute them on our mission trip this year. Enclosed is a list if you would like to help us with this need. You can send funds designated for kitchen items and we will make sure the items are purchased or if you would like to donate items please have them in our office by October 1st.

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support of this ministry! Praying For You,

Rev. Steve & Freida Bishop Faith In God Missions Have a wonderful July 4th!!!

Stay in contact with the ministry through our website, Facebook and YouTube Channel. Go to faithingodnc.com for the links.